
From: Daria Phoebe Brashear
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: Public comment opposing Use Variance at 338 Allens Avenue for Narragansett Improvement Co. (Applicant) and

Cumberland Farms (Owner)
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 4:45:08 PM

Dear members of the City of Providence Zoning Board of Review,

I am Daria Phoebe Brashear from Federal Hill, Providence, and I offer
here comments opposing the application from Narragansett Improvement
Co. and Cumberland Farms for a use variance pursuant to Sections
900(b), 901, and 1200(b) of the Providence Zoning Ordinance, to use
the property for non-waterfront dependent Materials Processing and
storage of concrete, stone, aggregate and asphalt.

The use of this land as a dumping ground for raw materials is not
consistent with the city's Climate Justice Plan and does not offer
benefit to residents of the adjoining area.

Please reject this application for use variance, and require the
applicants clean up their dumping ground.

Thank you

--
Daria Phoebe Brashear


